REPORT
The peer team from National Assessment and Accreditation Council, Bangalore visited the College for the second cycle of accreditation from September 11-13, 2015.
The team was headed by Professor S.K. Sopory, Vice-Chancellor, Jawaharlal Nehru University, New Delhi as the Chairperson. The member co-ordinator was Prof. M.M. Goel, Dean, Faculty of Social Sciences, Kurukshetra University and member of the peer team was Professor Mushtaq A. Wani, member, J & K Public Service Commission and Former Principal, Government College of Women, Jammu and Kashmir. 
At the onset, the members of the team were given a cordial welcome by the Principal, Dr. Gurjit Kaur Mander. It was followed by interaction with the faculty members and inspection of various departments of the college. The team also had separate meetings with the students and the parents. Later in the evening, they witnessed a cultural extravaganza presented by the students of the institution.

During the second day of its visit, the team inspected all the documents, interacted with the Heads of Departments of various courses, in-charges of various societies, all the stakeholders including the teaching and the non-teaching staff, students, alumni and parents. 

The team expressed happiness and satisfaction on the proactive support of the teaching faculty in the growth and development of the college and appreciated the effort and teamwork put in by the institute under the co-ordination of Mrs. Harinder Kaur and other members of the IQAC, to make the visit a success.
 During the Exit Meet, the Chairperson of peer team Prof. Sopory addressed the gathering and congratulated all stating that the College has done fairly well in putting across its vision and mission into scholastic practices. Later, the report was handed over to the Principal.
